AES Indiana filed a regulatory rate review
with the Indiana Utility Regulatory
Commission (IURC) on June 3,2025

AES Indiana is committed to continuing to deliver the reliable
service to our more than 530,000 customers expect while
investing in the growth of Central Indiana and the future of
energy for our communities.

If approved by the IURC, a residential customer using 1,000 kWh per month will see an estimated
13.5% bill increase in two phases: up to 7.5% in Q2 of 2026 and up to 6% in January 2027. In addition
to the proposed new rates, we anticipate a 6.3% bill increase in 2026 compared to 2025 due to

approved projects like Pike County Battery Energy Storage Solution, Petersburg Energy Center, and
grid improvements.
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© Why AES Indiana is requesting arate review

Rising operational costs

Like many industries, AES Indiana
is facing higher costs for
materials, labor, and services due
to inflation and market conditions.
These increases impact core
areas like vegetation
management, for example, where
prices have risen significantly to
trim trees away from our lines.
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Our energy transition

Over the last few years, AES
Indiana has continued to make
generation investments including
natural gas, wind, solar, and
battery storage, that enables us
to continue serving customers
with cost-effective and reliable
electric service.

Learn more

To use our rate
calculator to plan
ahead and learn more
about this rate
request, please visit
aesindiana.com/
rate-review or scan
the QR code below.
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